
Licensing
West Berkshire Council
Council Offices
Market St, Newbury
RG14 SLD

8th July 2020

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you regarding the license application for 11-13 Market Place
Newbury.

We are residents of the apartments opposite the former William Hill Shop and
are extremely concerned to hear that an Amusement Gambling Bingo
destination is applying to take over the shop.

Our concern is the crime and disorder it will create particularly in this location.
We already have bars and club in our square this will encourage those who are
intoxicated to use the area more. It just doesn’t seem suitable in this location
and that is not even touching on the application for 24 hours affecting the
many residents in the area?

Please, I implore you to do the right thing and not grant this license.
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Yours Sincerely,

MDavis3
Highlight

MDavis3
Highlight

MDavis3
Highlight

MDavis3
Highlight

MDavis3
Highlight

MDavis3
Highlight


